
From: Puccini, Joseph 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 2:32 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject:  

Hi Steve, 
  
The mayor received 4 boxes of perishable clementines from Peter Testa of Testa Produce.  They are 
being displayed in a public space. 
  
Joe Puccini 
Office of Correspondence, Mayor Rahm Emanuel 
City of Chicago 
708-646-1133 
 


